
Hello Dear BSB Community, 

We hope our monthly newsletter finds you well.  

We have a few new items to update along with a school event that we as a PTA are 
seeking to support. 


First,


The next Open PTA meeting will be held on April 24 in the the MPR room NOT April 17 
as noted in the newsletter.


At this meeting, we will be explaining open Steering Committee positions for the next 
academic year.


The Steering Committee is made up of individuals who commit to organizing two of our 
major events or areas of support for our BSB community. 


For more information regarding the Steering Committee and these open positions, 
please come to our April 24 meeting!


Secondly, 

We are hoping to gain more support for the Upcoming Primary Career Day on May 
3rd.  During this day, the children will dress up as what they would like to be when they 
grow up.


The Primary would like to invite any parents that would like to share their professions 
with the children. If you are not comfortable with your level of English please do not 
worry.  We have translators available.


  We want our children to DREAM BIG! You could inspire a young career!!!!


If you are interested, please email the PTA at PTA@britishschool.orgn.cn or scan the 
QR code located in the PTA Events WeChat group.


Finally, 

A gentle reminder that this Friday our new PTA shirt will go on sale at the Used 
Uniform Sale!  From 8:30-10:30 and 1:30-3:30, the sale will be open in the Chatterbox.


mailto:PTA@britishschool.orgn.cn


That’s it from the PTA.  A special thanks to Armelle for all of the work that goes into our 
newsletter!


Have a lovely Wednesday,


Meghan Mathew

PTA Co-Chair



